

February 2019 E-bulletin

Online Shop | Past Events | Rugbeian News | Summer E-Floreat | School News | Sport

2019 EVENTS

FEBRUARY

Simon Lees-Jones (K 79-84) is hosting a 40th Kilbracken lunch on Thursday 7 February at The Guinea Pub, Bruton Place, London W1J 6NL.

If you are interested in attending please email Si sil-j@jwlees.co.uk

MARCH

It is with huge sadness that we share news of the passing of **Angus Crichton-Miller (SF 53-58)**, former Chairman of the Scottish Friends of Rugby School, who died on 23 January 2019, peacefully, at home in Edinburgh.

Rugbeians are warmly invited to join family and friends for a celebration of Angus's life. This special event will take place at 1.00pm on Saturday 2 March 2019 in the Main Hall of the Edinburgh Academy, 42 Henderson Row, Edinburgh EH3 5BL and will be followed by refreshments at the School. The Academy have been generous with their offer of space and there is ample parking on a Saturday but do please let Angus' wife Morag Crichton-Miller know if you are planning to attend.

.....

Scottish Reception

8 March 2019, 6.30 - 8.30pm at the New Club, Edinburgh.

Rugbeians, Parents and Friends are warmly invited to the annual Scottish Friends of Rugby School Drinks Reception with the Head Master, invitations have been sent out.

For more information or to register please email Carolina on events@rugbyschool.net.



Cotton XX Club Dinner 14 March, 7.30pm at the <u>Savile</u> Club, London.

Further details available in due course.

Email cottonxxclub@outlook.com
to book.



Business Forum with Chris Currell (SH 75-80)

20 March, 6.30-8.30pm at <u>Pizza Express, Mayfair</u>, London (private room upstairs).

Chris Currell (SH 75-80) and his wife **Anne (Cr 77-79)** established one of the leading commercial and residential agency brands in North and East London. 'The Fine Art of Real Estate' will tell the story of the Currell Group from start-up to sale, and provide insight into building a contemporary art collection.

BOOK



Crick Run

24 March.
Registration takes place in the Old Marshal's
Office between 12 - 1pm with the coaches leaving Queen's gates at 1.15pm.

CricHK Run

24 March.
For keen runners in
Hong Kong. The route
will take in the
Dragon's Back Trail
and end
with lunch. Rugbeians
and guests not



running are welcome to attend just the lunch. For more information and booking, please email hongkongfriends@rugbyschool.net.

ВООК

10th Annual Michell Dinner

28 March, 6.30pm at the Oriental Club, London.

The cost to attend is £69 or £35 if you are under 30 and includes arrival drinks and a three-course meal with wine.

BOOK

Cotswold Pub Lunch and skittles

30 March 2019, 12.15pm at <u>The Butchers Arms</u>, Mickleton.

Join us for an informal two-course lunch and play skittles for £10.



BOOK

MAY



Stanley House Reunion

11 May, midday, Rugby School.

For all former members

of Stanley.

Invitations will be sent out shortly but please do save the date now.

Midlands Dinner

15 May, 7.00 for 7.45pm at Bank Restaurant, Birmingham.



The cost to attend is £65 or £35 for Under 30s and includes arrival drinks and a three-course meal with wine.

BOOK

JUNE



School Field Dinner

6 June, 6.45 for 7.30pm at the Oriental Club, London.

The cost to attend is £69 or £35 for Under 30s and includes arrival drinks and a three-course meal with wine.

BOOK

Boomer Lunch

26 June in the Collingwood Centre Hall, Rugby School. For all those who left the School 50 or more years ago.

Invitations will be sent shortly, but do save the date now.

Save the date. . .

1 June OR Lodge Dinner, Michell House, Rugby 13 June Cotton XX Club Dinner, Rugby (tbc)

5 September Class of '18 - 1 Year Leavers' Party, Pizza Express, Mayfair, London

19 September Class of '94 - 25th Anniversary Reunion, London
27 September Class of '14 - 5 Year Leavers' Party, Atlas Pub, London

10 October
17 October
7 November
14 November
16 Cotton XX Club Dinner, Rugby
Class of '89 - 30th Anniversary Event
President's Dinner, venue tbc, London
North East Dinner, venue tbc, York

21 November Real Estate Dinner, East India Club, London

Vacancies



rpi are currently looking to hire some new graduates to join them on a permanent basis or to start as 'interns' for 3 months with a view to joining permanently if you like recruitment.



AAG Wealth Management is a boutique wealth Management firm managing around £300m of assets. They are based in Mayfair, London.

Click here to read more about working for rpi

<u>Click here</u> to read more about internships at rpi If you are interested please email

Stuart Wilson (W 81-86) Lead Client Partner / CEO London AAG Wealth Management are looking to hire some new graduates to join them on a permanent basis or as interns. They are looking for students who will have recently graduated from University or for people who are looking for a new career opportunity. The successful candidates will be working directly with the Wealth Manager, Simon Beazley (M 91-96), and his team, as well as being given formal training more broadly across the business.

AAG Wealth Management are looking to hire new graduates to start immediately on a permanent basis or as interns. This is a paid internship. To find out more please contact <u>Simon Beazley</u> (M 91-96)

Sport

Inaugural OR Girls Netball and Mixed Triangular Hockey events

We are very excited to announce that on Sunday February 10th 2019, we are hosting the inaugural OR netball match against The School. Why not ring round the girls from your year and reform the team? We'd love to hear from you and welcome you back to Rugby. If you would like to play please email Debbie Skene our Director of Sport.

Similarly, we looking to raise the profile of OR Hockey, and have organised a triangular mixed hockey event on the same day including teams from each of The School, The OR's and the staff. If you would like to play, please email <u>Kit Cutter (SF 05-10)</u>, Captain of Hockey 2010.

Anyone for OR Tennis?

After a lengthy absence we are looking to enter an OR tennis team into the prestigious old schools' tennis competition, The D'Abernon Cup, the finals of which are played at The All England Club. This is an all male competition, however we would also like to try to put together a mixed team to take on The School in the summer as well.

With both of these events in mind, we are planning a couple of fun evening knockabouts for both boys and girls so we can organise initial teams and reboot our tennis heritage (we were runners up in the first ever D'Abernon Cup in 1929 and also 1961, whilst we won it consecutively in 1946 and '47). These will probably take place indoors at a venue tbc in London.

If you would like to come along please email me at markricarr@gmail.com and I will send you details when we firm them up.

Mark Carr (C 77-82)

ORGS

Thank you to all those ORGS members who have, in January, paid their annual subscription. We look forward to the new season which really begins in March when we have 5 ORGS events.

The draw for the Halford Hewitt has been made and Rugby plays The Leys in round 1 at Royal St George's at 8.55 am on Friday 12 April - do come and support our team.

Ladies golf: we have again been contacted by the organisers of the ladies-only event described as the equivalent of the Halford Hewitt, the Silver Tassie, inviting Rugby to put forward a team. A team would be 4 ladies to play at The Berkshire on Monday 10th June (4BBB). We do not have many lady ORGS members and it would be great to have many more. Do let the Hon Secretary know if you are interested either in making up a team for the Tassie or playing with the ORGS more generally.

Tim Watts (St 66-71)

Click here for the 2019 Fixtures.

ORRTC

<u>Click here</u> to view the 2018/19 fixtures.

RUGBY FOOTBALL

<u>Click here</u> to view the latest results - go to 'Find your School'.

Rugbeian News

Poppy Raichura (G 11-16) is living in Paris and looking for a job/ internship in Paris within either of the fields of marketing/PR/events. If you think you could help please email poppyraichura@aol.com

Jonny Watkins (SF 98-03) is a director of the newly formed National Youth Concert Band. NYCB is a not-for-profit organisation focussed on trying to keep costs low to enable young musicians from all over the

country and from any background to participate in their residential courses.

If any Rugbeians have expertise in fundraising (for the arts or anything else) and would be willing to offer any help or advice, please contact j.watkins@nycb.co.uk



<u>Click here</u> to read the Summer E-Floreat.

The 2019 Floreat is in production and will be distributed it is estimated that it will be distributed in February.

Club Membership

The Oriental Club, London welcomes Rugbeians. Click here to read more about special deals.





450th Hoody - £20

Click here to order.

OR Blazers

<u>Click here</u> if you are interested in ordering one of these bespoke iconic blazers.



Contact us

Tracey Ahmet

Executive Assistant

Email: tda@ruqbyschool.net

Gareth Lloyd-Jones (M 80-84)

President

Email: gareth@gareth.uk.com

The Rugbeian Society
The Old Marshal's Office, Rugby School, Rugby, CV22 5EH.
Phone: +44 (0) 1788 556306







Rugby School Privacy Notice

Manage your communication preferences

Privacy Policy | Unsubscribe

Rugby School

Lawrence Sheriff Street, Rugby, Warwickshire CV22 5EH